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June 30, 2020 
 
 
Re: Your Contributions to Lupus Ontario 
 
 
Dear Benefactors: 
 
I want to express my deep gratitude for your donations, sponsorships, and 
volunteer activities.  
 
Lupus Ontario cannot do the vital research, public awareness, support and 
education that the Board, committees and volunteers do without each and every 
day without every one of you. The pandemic has made everyone even more 
aware of the vital role each donation of money, time, talents and skills makes to 
the pillars of the organization and to the lupus community as a whole. 
 
We have exciting projects for the next fiscal year. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cathy Ferren 
President, Lupus Ontario 
CathyFerren@lupusontario.org 
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